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I strongly oppose this measure. Mail in voting has consistently kept Oregon voters 

active and I am proud to live in a state where we have the highest voter turnout. This 

bill would significantly decrease voter turnout, inhibiting many from placing their vote 

due to work restrictions and thereby silence the voice of people. This bill is entirely 

undemocratic and unOregonian.  


